    24 HOUR NOTICE

The Puget Sound Regional Council (PSRC) General Assembly is scheduled for Thursday, October 29 at 9:00 a.m. A quorum of the Council may be present. The meeting will be held virtually. 
*********************************************************
This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published by law.

